
From: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
Date: 6/28/2017 3:57:33 PM

Subject: RE: Form Letter

I think it looks great! The only question: do you think we should promote his tag line of always working to “promote 
your liberty while protecting your wallet?”
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 3:40 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Cc: Tori Beth Black 
Subject: Re: Form Letter
 
​I like it. TB?

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 1:29 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Tori Beth Black
 
Subject: Form Letter 
 
Please find attached a draft of a form letter to respond to letters of support like the one we received today. 
Thoughts?
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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